
HCARES MEETING NOTES 11/4/2000 
 
• Eric Eilers (K9ZX) opened the meeting at 10:oc AM in the Red Cross at Noblesville. 
• The survey was handed out for those that had not filled one in. 
• Club Officers nominated at this time: 

• President – N3FHI, Bob Uleski 
• Vice president – WA0JTL, Russ Simpson 
• Treasurer – N9PIQ, Jane Wasmuth 
• Secretary – WA4EZF, Ron Sans 
• The elections will be in the December meeting 

• The Vice President will have the responsibility of getting the topics for the meetings.  It was suggested 
that we have a committee headed by the Vice President to work on this issue. 
• Steve Quear and Arnol Cook both volunteered to help the Vice President with this task. 

• Food drives will be on November 18th and December 16th at the Red Cross 
• Indiana Radio Club held a recent meeting attended by Eric Eilers and Russ Simpson. 

• We have applied for membership with 2 votes 
• This club has been stagnant for a period of time, but is now showing good signs. 
• Russ Simpson has been elected to Secretary of this club. 
• This club represents non-ARRL clubs with the ARRL. 

• It was suggested that we take a tour of the State EOC downtown Indianapolis. 
• Nominations for the Larry Fawbush Award were held. Nominations are shown below. 

• Eric Eilers – K9ZX 
• Frank Kienast – KG9NZ 

• Russ Simpson as a door prize offered an online low-level wattmeter.  
• We need 8 to 9 instructors for class on Ham Radio for new prospects to Amateur Radio. 

• Please contact Dennis Young, W9CYW, who will be heading up the training session. 
• There will be a 10-week class for Novice/Technician Class licenses. 
• They would like to teach 1 chapter per week. 
• Each night a test will be given over what was covered in the class. 
• The classes will be held at the Noblesville EOC. 
• Each night we would like to have a member there to demonstrate and let the students use the HF 

equipment. 
• Would like to have a different instructor for each week. 
• There was a discussion on the CW session. 

• The meeting was turned over to Don Kirk, WD8DSP, who gave a presentation on various homemade 
antennas.  He has published articles in QST on several antennas. 

 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


